
 

 

 

 

From: Alexandra Jenkins 
To: Toronto East York Community Council;  

 
Subject: [External Sender] My comments for 2025.TE24.22 on July 8, 2025 Toronto and East York Community Council 
Date: July 7, 2025 7:49:33 PM 

To the City Clerk: 

Please add my comments to the agenda for the July 8, 2025 Toronto and East York 
Community Council meeting on item 2025.TE24.22, 2 Old George Place - Alterations to a 
Designated Property in the North Rosedale Heritage Conservation District - Refusal 

I understand that my comments and the personal information in this email will form part of the 
public record and that my name will be listed as a correspondent on agendas and minutes of 
City Council or its committees. Also, I understand that agendas and minutes are posted online 
and my name may be indexed by search engines like Google. 

Comments:, 

We are writing on behalf of the North Rosedale Residents’ Association and the North 
Rosedale Heritage Committee. 

We support the recommendation of the The Senior Manager, Heritage Planning, Urban 
Design, City Planning that City Council should refuse the application for the proposed 
additions and alterations to the designated property at 2 Old George Place. 

We concur with the stated conclusions that the apparent height and form of the proposed roof 
design is not compatible with that of the streetscape and the addition is not compatible with 
heritage-rated buildings in the District (as required) with regard to materiality. 

As a result, the proposal does not comply with the North Rosedale Heritage Conservation 
District Plan and Official Plan and should be refused. 

Alex Jenkins, Melanie Shishler, Faryl Hausman 
North Rosedale Residents’ Association Heritage Committee 

Sent from my iPhone 

https://2025.TE24.22
https://2025.TE24.22



